
    32nd  Sunday in Ordinary Time                November 12, 2017   
 
    

Mass Intentions 
 

November 13 – 19, 2017 
Tuesday, November 14 – 7:00 p.m. 
Living & Deceased Member of CWL 
Intention of Patricia Laurette’s birthday – Laurette 
Family 
 
Wednesday, November 15 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Mary Beth Zister – MH & Hugh Stroeder 
 
Thursday, November 16 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Edward Halley & Deceased Family Members – 
Sheila Halley 
 
Friday, November 17 – 8:30 a.m. 
+Don Pickett – Christine Mistak  
 
Saturday, November 18 – 9:00 a.m. 
 
Saturday, November 18 - 5:00 p.m. 
+Leona Grobe – Peter Grobe 
 
Sunday, November 19 - 10:00 a.m.  
Mass for the People of St. Teresa Parish 
 

Prayer Network:   
For those not on the internet there is an envelope on 
the bulletin board at the main entrance marked 
‘PRAYER NETWORK’.  Please take a copy of the 
prayer intentions inside this envelope and pray for 
fellow parishioners. 
 

 Hospitals and Privacy Laws: 
Because of privacy laws, hospitals do not notify us 
when parishioners are admitted. If someone in your 
family is admitted to hospital and you want the Parish 
Office to know, please call and tell us. Many 
hospitals, Catholic or not, have a priest assigned to 
visit the Catholic patients and bring them 
Communion, but the family must tell the admittance 
office of their wish for a clergy visit. 
 
Prayer Shawl 
Prayer Shawls are blessed and available.  Please call 
the parish office if you would like one. 
 

 Euchre Results 
Next Euchre Night will be Friday, November 24th 
in the church hall. 

Bingo 
Matinee on Saturday, November 25th from 1:00 – 
3:00 p.m. at the Charities Bingo Hall, 510 Krug 
Street, Kitchener.  To assist with this fundraiser for 
our parish, please call the office:  519-743-4525. 
 
Stewardship Report 
October 29, 2017 
Sunday Envelopes………………...............1,609.25 
Sunday Loose……………………..….............64.75 
Building and Maintenance…………………...25.00 
World Mission Sunday ……………………...30.00 
Hall Rental – Sue’s Calorie Club…………….80.00 
 
Diocese of Hamilton Prayer Calendar 2017 
Monday, November 13 – Rev. Fernando Pinto 
Tuesday, November 14 – Very Rev. Msgr. Murray 
Kroetsch 
Wednesday, November 15 – Deceased Priests of the 
Hamilton Diocese 
Thursday, November 16 – Rev. Michael King 
Friday, November 17 – Rev. Paul Hrynczyszyn 
Saturday, November 18 – Rev. Robert Kiffman 
Sunday, November 19 – Thirty-Third Sunday in 
Ordinary Time 
 

CWL Membership Dues for 2018 
Membership dues for 2018 will be $25.  You will 
find a blue envelope in your box of church envelopes 
for the weekend of November 4/5 or use a plain 
envelope clearly marked CWL Dues and include 
your name, address, phone and email address and 
place in collection basket.  All memberships received 
before December 12th will be entered in a draw and 
the winner will be reimbursed her $25 fee. 
Memberships will also be available at the main 
entrance of the church on Nov. 18/19 and at the 
Christmas Craft and Bake Sale Nov. 25/26.  All 
ladies of our parish are invited to join this national 
organization.  Please contact Mary Helen Stroeder, 
Organization Convenor at:  519-570-4375 or 
mhstr@rogers.com if you have any questions. 
 
Visiting Our Parish Shut-Ins at Christmas 
The Catholic Women's League visits ladies in the 
parish who are shut-ins or in Retirement/Nursing 
homes.  If you know someone who would like a visit, 
please let us know by contacting Jean at 519-496-
8927 or jeangiles@hotmail.ca.  We also need 
volunteedrs.   

Coffee Sunday  
Come one, come all!  Coffee Sunday next week, 
November 19th after Mass.  Everyone welcome. 
 
St. Teresa CWL Christmas Craft and Bake Sale 
on Saturday and Sunday, November 25/26 after both 
Masses. We will be collecting crafts, penny table 
prizes, used articles in excellent condition and silent 
auction items. Drop off items in downstairs meeting 
room from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, November 
9th and 16th and 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. on November 23rd. 
 
Resurrection Choir Practice 
Midnight Mass: The Resurrection Choir will be 
leading the singing at our Midnight Mass.  Anyone 
who would like to sing at this Mass is invited to join 
us. There will be two practices: Wednesday, 
November 22nd and Wednesday, December 20th 
from 7 p.m. - s8 p.m. Please come and join us. 
 
Coats for Kids 
As the winter season approaches, once again the 
Kitchener Knights of Columbus want to help by 
providing warm winter coats to children through our 
Coats for Kids program.  Many families with young 
children are financially challenged today and you can 
help by supporting this K of C program to meet their 
needs.  Please bring your gently used or new coats to 
this parish during the weeks of November 12th, 19th 
& 26th and the Knights will distribute the winter wear 
to those families who are in need of support.    If you 
are a family in need, please call the K of C at 519-893-
1504.  We hope our gift will bring warmth to the 
bodies, hearts and souls of these precious young 
people. 
 
Lecture in Catholic Experience at St. Jerome’s 
University 
Join us on Friday, November 17th for the next 
Lecture in Catholic Experience hosted by St. Jerome’s 
University. Lisa Fagin Davis, Executive Director of 
the Medieval Academy of America, will help us to 
understand the tradition of writing the Bible by hand 
that reaches back two thousand years and forward to 
the contemporary Saint John’s Bible.  Visit the 
medieval manuscripts that will be on exhibit in the 
Atrium, November 13th-17th.  Lecture is in the 
Vanstone Lecture Hall, Academic Centre, St. Jerome’s 
University at 7:30 p.m. | Doors open at 6:45 p.m.  This 
lecture is available on a complimentary basis. Please 
register at:       www.sju.ca/lce 

SVDP Donations 
The SVDP collection boxes will be at all doors of the 
church next Sunday, November 19th.  Monetary 
donations are always appreciated.  Please help us help the 
less fortunate. 
 
Directed Prayer Weekend on Friday, November 24th 
at 8:00 p.m. – Sunday, November 26th at 1:00 p.m.  The 
Directed Prayer Weekend is a time for you to come and 
see for yourself and to meet God in a new and personal 
way. You will have opportunity of meeting several times 
with a spiritual director who will accompany you on your 
prayer journey. 
Fees reflect live-in ($260) or commuting ($160) options. 
Commuting means that retreatants participate in the 
retreat day and go home overnight, and come back in the 
morning. There will be no lodging rooms available for 
commuters.  Loyola House, 5420 Hwy 6 N., Guelph, ON 
N1H 6J2. Registrar:  519-824-1250 ext. 266 or 
ignatiusguelph.ca or visit loyolahouse.com 
 
Open House at Bishop Farrell Library & Archives 
Join us as we celebrate the arrival of the Pentateuch 
volume of The Saint John’s Bible.  Visit the Bishop 
Farrell Library & Archives (698 King St. West, 
Hamilton) to learn about the Bible and engage with this 
beautiful work of sacred art.  The Library will be open 
November 21, 22, 23, and 26 from 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
For more information visit:  
http://hamiltondiocese.com/stjohnsbible / Come and see! 
 
Grade 8 Student and Parent/Guardian 
Information Night at St. David Catholic Secondary 
School on Wednesday, November 29th from 6:30 p.m. 
to 8:00 p.m.  Information booths in foyer from 6:15 p.m. 
to 8 p.m.  Presentation begins at 6:30 in the cafeteria. 
Any students who live within the St. David Boundary and 
are planning to attend grade 9 in September 2018 are 
invited. Come with your parents and see all of the 
wonderful programs and facilities that we offer.   
 
Church Bulletin Advertising for 2018 
Liturgical Publications will be setting up the 
advertisements for our church bulletin.  The advertising 
will begin in February 2018 and supports the bulletin 
service.  Please support the bulletin and advertise your 
product or service.  Call Liturgical Publications at  
1-800-268-2637. 
 


